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Daniel C. Borschke, FASAE, CAE
Executive Vice President

National Association of Concessionaires
180 N. Michigan Avenue, Suite 2215
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the USO of lllinois, | would like to thank you for your organization’s
donation on 8/7/2019. Your contribution of candy, nachos, chips, drinks and snacks
is very much appreciated. This gift allows us to support nearly 326,000 active
duty, guard and reserve military and military families each year.

Whether it’s at home or overseas, our service members are fighting battles
every day. Remaining resilient, transitioning back into communities, and coping
with the visible and invisible wounds of war are just some of the concerns facing
our military and their families. With help from supporters like you, the USO of
Ilinois remains steadfast in its commitment to serving their unique needs.

Through our five USO Centers and hundreds of Programs dedicated to
supporting military families and fostering connections to community, the USO of
Itlinois continues to be relied upon by military as one of their most trusted
resources. Your generosity ensures we can continue to be that choice for our
military in lllinois.

Thank you again. Should you have any questions, please contact Betty Sanders,
Development Manager, at 312-822-4808 or

developmentmanager@usoofillinois.org.

Sincerely,

SOkl

y
GOL {IL) J.N. Pritzker, ARNG (Ret)
Patricia Sanders *
MG John E. Scully, USA (Ret) *
Mrs. Kenneth A. Steel, Sr. .
Franklin A. Urbahns * Alison Ruble
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USO Of lllinois Military Advisors
CAPT Raymand Leung, USN
Coi David Fallon, USMC

Col Scott Gondek, USMC

CDR Zeita Merchant, USCG
LTC Matthew Gregory, USA

Lt Col Jeffery Watts, USAF
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